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Majority Leader Bowman Releases Statement on Oregon 
Revenue Forecast  

 
SALEM, Ore. – Today, House Majority Leader Ben Bowman (D-Tigard, Metzger, & S. 
Beaverton) issued the following statement on the Revenue Forecast released this morning by 
the Oregon Office of Economic Analysis: 
 
“This forecast means we will have fewer resources available in order to support our education 
priorities, human services, and the many other priorities throughout the state. We also have a 
constitutional obligation to balance the state budget, which will require hard choices.  
 
Oregon is still in a better position than many states across the country. We will use available 
resources strategically to deliver results for working people. The forecast makes clear that the 
chaos and tariffs from the Trump Administration are hurting Oregonians — and that the damage 
is likely to get worse.” 
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